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INFILL SEWERAGE PROGRAM, GERALDTON 

537. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the Minister for Government Enterprises: 
I understand that the Leader of the House will respond to the question.   
(1) How many houses in the greater Geraldton region are still to be connected to the infill sewerage 

program?   
(2) How many of these houses are in the Chapman River area? 
(3) What is the schedule for completion of this program?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
On behalf of the Minister for Government Enterprises, I thank Hon Murray Criddle for some notice of the 
question.   
(1) There are 2 839 lots in the greater Geraldton region still to have sewerage made available to them under 

the infill sewerage program.  A total of 3 950 lots have been completed.   
(2) There are 133 lots in the Chapman River catchment.   
(3) The remainder of the greater Geraldton region is due to be connected to the infill sewerage program 

progressively through to 2008-09.   
 


